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RECOMMENDATION:  

 

It is recommended that the UISD Board of Trustees discuss and take possible action regarding adoption of a Board resolution 

encouraging the City of Laredo, the La Bota Homeowners Association, and Gubagreen Industrial, LLC to work in 

collaboration to address UISD’s traffic and safety concerns related to Gubagreen Industrial, LLC’s development of property 

located across Muller Elementary School 
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